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Dear Andrew, 
 
In response to the questions in the circulated in the letter regarding PE1463, SIGN 
has no guideline on thyroid and adrenal disorders and no plans to produce a 
guideline in the near future. In 2010 we had a proposal for referral guidelines for 
thyroid eye disease and in 2012 a proposal for a guideline on screening for pituitary 
function after a head injury, neither of which were supported by SIGN Council. 
 
I hope that this helps, 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
Roberta James | SIGN Programme Lead  
Scottish Intercollegiate Guidelines Network  
 


